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Head’s hello 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the new academic year.  

It has been great to welcome pupils back to school and to also welcome quite a few new pupils as well - not just in 

Reception but across the school. Everyone has settled brilliantly into their new classes, and it has been lovely to see 

our children looking so smart and ready to learn. Classes have already started our new Forest School curriculum 

and this week Go Active started to teach our Year 2 and KS2 children in their PE sessions so there is a lot going on! 

 

After School Clubs will start during the week beginning 16th September and details have already been sent out 

about the range of clubs available this half term. Many of our clubs will change on a half termly basis as our aim is 

to enable our pupils to experience as many different activities as possible over the year.  

 

Singing lessons 

We are fortunate to have been able to arrange a very experienced singing teacher, Alison Harvey, to deliver       

individual singing lessons at school on a Tuesday afternoon. We have spoken to the children about this today and 

your child may bring a letter home with them if they are interested. 

 

Parent Forum 

This year we would like to set up a Parent Forum - this is a group who will represent the parent community and 

meet with school leadership regularly to feedback parental views or suggestions. Attached to this communication 

are the terms of reference for our Parent Forum and more details about what the forum entails and when it will 

meet. If you are interested in being a Parent Forum representative for your child's class, please contact the school 

office via Dojo by Friday 20th September. (If there are more than two parents interested from each class, an          

election will be held.) The first meeting will be held before half term. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

 

Mrs. Elaine Badger 

Class Attendance this week  

What a great start to the new school year!  

Five classes hitting target; Conkers, Willow, Oak, Maple and Cherry.  

And a fantastic start for Conkers Class with 100% attendance! 

Apple 98.90% 

Cherry 96.30% 

Oak 99.00% 

Willow 99.10% 

Maple  98.90% 

Conkers 100.00% 
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THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE  All of Apple class for starting school so well and completing their first full week!  

  Amazing work Apple Class 

 
CHERRY Maddy and Elsie for an amazing start to Cherry Class. 
 
OAK  Esmae for her passion and participation in writing. 

  Tomas for his pride in his behaviour.  

 

WILLOW Mitch for making a superb start to the new school year and showing the 5Ps in all his learning. 

  Loic for making an excellent start to the new year– you have tried your absolute best all week! 

 
MAPLE Ava and Frankie for exceptional behaviour this week. 
 
CONKERS Bruce and Harley for working enthusiastically - welcome to Y6 

  Freja for always being ready, enthusiastic and a fantastic role model. 

If you wish to order one, Lostwithiel School 

jackets are now available in children’s sizes 

through Wovina. 
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Our PTA would like to invite parent/

carers to a welcome afternoon on Friday 

20th September at 2pm in the School 

Hall. 

Also at the meeting our PTA will have 

the uniform out and a welly swap.  

Parents/carers not attending the 

meeting (including existing parents) can 

come and look round at 3pm  
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